
From: Kimberly Pearsall [mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 18 May 2018 10:59 AM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au; abha.devasia@amwu.org.au; ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au; 
Eric.Motti@au.wilmar-intl.com; inez.larsen@au.wilmar-intl.com; Ben Rogers; 

emily.slaytor@ablawyers.com.au 

Subject: AM2017/56 - Sugar Industry Award 

 
Dear Deputy President, 
  
The NFF refers to directions in the above matter for any interested Party proposing changes to file 

comprehensive written submissions and any witness statements or documentary material upon which 
it seeks to rely by no later than 4.00pm Friday 18 May 2018. 
  
The NFF proposed a variation to piecework loading in the Sugar Industry Award 2010 in a submission 
dated 12 November 2015. The NFF withdraws this claim.  
  
Regards, 
Kimberly 
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